
Taking Off the Cream

Pleasant thoughts of cream with table fruit this spring are inspired by the knowledge that next month 
the Ministry of Food lifts the ban on sales of cream.  There will be no price control.  But I doubt very 
much if we shall see any cream on sale in dairies or that farmers in South Wilts will be enthusiastic to 
take advantage of the removal of the ban.  Very few farmers have any milk to dispose of in this way, 
and, in any case, it is unlikely that farmers will be inclined to go to the trouble of cream-making 
because of the small remuneration.
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